Hammond, Larry

From: Jake Thompson <jthompson@cbkylaw.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:20 AM

To: Hammond, Larry

Cc: Alexander, Kerri

Subject: Re: Updated Contract

Larry:

The term of the contract is for 2 years and runs through July 2024, then continues on a monthly basis
thereafter. This should be a one year term, running through 2023. Other than that, and the reference to Ohio

law, the contract looks 'OK' from a legal perspective.

fhankes Ceona N\

Jake A. Thompson

Crawford & Baxter, P.S.C.,
Attorneys At Law

523 Highland Avenue

P.O. Box 353

Carrollton, Kentucky 41008

Phone: (502) 732-6688

Fax: (502) 732-6920

E-mail: JThompson@CBK Ylaw.com

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged, confidential, and
protected from disclosure and is only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, any further disclosure or use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message or any
attachment is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please delete
the e-mail, and e-mail the sender at the above address. Receipt of this electronic mail message by anyone other
than the named recipient(s) is not a waiver of any attorney-client, work product, or other applicable privilege.

From: Hammond, Larry <larry.hammond@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 7:24 AM

To: Jake Thompson <jthompson@cbkylaw.com>

Cc: Alexander, Kerri <kerri.alexander@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Subject: FW: Updated Contract

Jake,

Please review this Agreement. The Ohio reference will be changed to Kentucky. If you are ok with the terms, it will be
placed on the agenda for the June 21 meeting.

Larry B. Hommond
Superintendent

Gallatin County Schools
75 Boardwalk

Warsaw, Kentucky 41095



Phone 859-567-1820

Fax 859-567-4528

Cell 606-308-3304
Larry.hammond@gallatin.kyschools.us

From: McCaughan, JoAnn <joann.mccaughan@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 5:05 PM

To: Hammond, Larry <larry.hammond@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Subject: Fwd: Updated Contract

Get Outlook for Android

From: Cy Zack <cy@affordablelanguages.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 3:29:26 PM

To: McCaughan, JoAnn <joann.mccaughan@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Subject: RE: Updated Contract

HI JoAnn,

Congratulations on your upcoming retirement! How many years do you have in? My husband is a high school guidance
counselor and is 4 years away from retirement!

Thanks for reaching out and being proactive about getting a new contract in place. Attached is a copy of the new
agreement.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Best,
Cy

From: McCaughan, JoAnn <joann.mccaughan@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 3:02 PM

To: Cy Zack <cy@affordablelanguages.com>

Subject: RE: Updated Contract

| believe it is time for another contract update. Can you please send that as soon as possible? | am actually retiring June
30 and would like to at least be able to pass it along to my successor so that it does not get overlooked. Thanks so

much! We love your service!ll

From: Cy Zack <cy@affordablelanguages.com>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:31 PM

To: McCaughan, JoAnn <joann.mccaughan@gallatin.kyschools.us>
Subject: Updated Contract

JoAnn,
Thank you for your patience with getting this updated contract to you.

Please sign and return and | will get your district set up with our new telephonic platform.



Warm regards,

Cy Zack

Account Executive

Cell Phone: 513-305-7043
Direct Line: 513-618-0030
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